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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 18th January 2019 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have enjoyed another great week in school with the children really settling well back into the school routine.  
 
Here are a few notices... 
 
Help required - Blackmore Vale Lions Half Marathon: On Sunday 3rd February the Blackmore Vale Lions Half Marathon takes 
place in Bishops Caundle. We have once again agreed that the school can be used for parking and we are looking for volunteers 
to help with this. The Lions are always very grateful for our help and normally make a financial donation to the school. If you can 
spare a couple of hours that morning, please let us know. We would really appreciate your help. Many thanks in advance. 
 
Hidden Needs Trust Charity Concert: The Hidden Needs charity aims to raise over £12,000 for SEN children in Dorset and 
Somerset by hosting a ‘Night of Take That’ (Take That Tribute band) on 18th March at Octagon Theatre Yeovil at 7.30am. Tickets 
are available on line www.octagon-theathre.co.uk priced at £20 
 
Dorset Family Parnership Zone: The DFPZ have asked us to publishis the events that they have planned at the Sherborne 
Children’s Centre for the New Year. They are as follows: 

 Parenting Skills and Strategies Sessions: Every Month starting this Monday from 9.30am 

 Playing Together: Every Tuesday from 1.30pm 

 Messy Mites under 2s: Every Thursday from 10am 
Please refer to the attached posters. 
 
Worship4All Family Service: Vicar Richard would like to invite you all to join him at Bishops Caundle Church this Sunday at 
9.30am for a family service. Tea, coffee and cake will be on offer after the service. 

Jewellery and Hairbands: We advise no earrings at school especially on PE days. If earrings are worn they need to be studs only 
please. Please also supply tape if they are unable to be removed for PE as this is necessary for safety reasons. Thank you for your 
support. We politely request that hairbands worn to school are functional rather than decorative please. 

Diamonds and Topaz Classes Village Walk on the morning of Tues January 29th                                                                                                   
We require some extra parent/carer volunteers for this activity. If you are able to help please talk to your child’s teacher. Many 
thanks. 

Have a great weekend 
 
All Saints 

 
Letters 

 What’s on this Week W/C 21st January 2019 

 Just Take That Poster 

 DFPZ - Parenting Skills Strategies 

 DFPZ - Playing Together 

 DFPZ - Messy Mites 
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